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From: Penelope’ Vernet
Sent: Saturday, November 03, 2018 8:58 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Comment on the Granite Bridge Pipeline

UtWtIes Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I write to you with the urgent request that you deny any permits to Liberty

Utilities for the construction of the Granite Bridge pip&ine and tank.

That we are having to spend time on such an issue is an outrage. We

simply dont need Granite Bridge. A report published in 2017 by the

University of New Hampshire stated: no immediate need for New

Hampshire to expand natural gas pipeline infrastructure As you well

know, this proposed project also would come with real safety risks.

As you also well know, the millions of dollars this will cost will be paid for

UNNECESSARILY by taxpayers, money urgently needed in support of

truly worthy sustainable energy projects for New Hampshire’s future.

The citizens of New Hampshire are counting on you. Please stop this

unnecessary and dangerous project from being built.

Sincerely,

Penelope Vernet

Exeter, NH

Penelop& Vernet

pvernet@comcast.net

9 Robin Lane

Exeter, New Hampshire 03833


